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April 28, 2021 

Ms. Genetia Revear 

Executive Assistant – NBA Referee Operations 

GRevear@NBA.com 

212-407-8449

Ms. Revear, 

It was a pleasure to provide our FDA-cleared medical devices and pads to support the players, 

trainers, and referee staff in their “bubble” during the G League season and playoffs in Orlando. 

In support of this compressed season, we made the complementary contribution of our BEST-

RSI devices.  Indeed, Avazzia has been empowering healthcare professionals and athletes to 

manage chronic and post-operative pain for over 15 years with our advanced Bio-Electric 

Stimulation Technology (B.E.S.T.) platform. 

I have been told by the medical staff, who support the G League, of how many players and 

referees who were able to continue in their season and would have otherwise had to leave 

early. 

Avazzia’s non-invasive devices provide prescription-level pain relief for up to 12 hours and 

reduce accommodation due to our unique and complex waveform that changes interactively 

with the individual person’s tissue changes.  As shown in the playoffs, the repetitive (tendon, 

joint, ligament) injuries sustained in the lower extremities, very common in professional 

basketball, respond well to the Avazzia devices - keeping players and refs in the game! 

Now that this season is over, my company would like to extend our support of the G League and 

its referee staff.  We are offering a 10% discount on our BEST-RSI device and kits to G League 

players and referees for the next 12 months.  This also applies to any team who wishes to 

purchase for use in the next season.  They can order on-line at www.avazzia.com or call our 

office using promotional code: GLEAGUE.  All that we ask is that this letter is forwarded to 

anyone you think will benefit. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Smith 

Avazzia Founder and C.E.O. 

http://www.avazzia.com/

